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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 10th October it is World Mental Health Day.  
 
As part of our well-being and to help to promote a healthy body and a healthy mind 
we will be sampling some different fruits and vegetables. 
 
Please can you go onto Parent pay to give your consent for your child to take 
part, there is no cost, but we do need consent. If we do not have your consent 
your child will not be able to take part in this activity. 
 
We are also inviting the children to come to school on Thursday wearing something 
GREEN with their uniform.  
 
We have some green mental health ribbon badges that can be purchased, the cost 
of these are 50p. For health and safety reasons they will only be available to the KS2 
children. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
 

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

 
 

http://www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk/

